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PC Data Request 124

Exhibit No. NCS-__ CX

Re: Plant Additions.

Please refer to Exhibit No. NCS-11, page 8.4.2 and the response to Public
Counsel Data Request No. 109, Attachment PC 109-1. Please explain the
following variances between the estimated in-service date identified on
Attachment PC 109-1 as compared to Exhibit No. NCS-11, page 8.4.2, and
identify which is the correct current estimated in-service date. If neither date is
the current estimated in-service date, provide the current estimated in-service date
for each of the projects:

(a) ILR 6.2 Merwin Flow Controls—October 2015 or October 2014; and

(b) ILR 8.7 Speelyai Hatchery Water Intake—November 2015 or November
2014.

Response to PC Data Request 124

The estimated in-service dates for the Merwin Flow Controls and Speelyai
Hatchery Water Intake projects were correctly identified in Attachment PC 109-1
as October 2015 and November 2013, respectively. In addition, while preparing a
response to this request, the Company identified that the Merwin 3 TIV Overhaul
project will not be completed before the rate-effective date in this proceeding. The
in-service dates associated with these projects in Exhibit No. NCS-11, page 8.4.2
will be corrected at the hearing. Because the projected in-service dates for these
projects are past the rate-effective date in this case, the Company will remove
these projects from the pro forma adjustment for major capital additions.
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